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Each month, Seneca's Payroll Champions have a chance to win a $10 Tim Hortons gift card.

Congratulations to this month's winner, Professor, School of English and Liberal Studies

Frank Robbins !

This is what Frank had to say about why he donates:

“I give because there is a great need. Students are so grateful, and I believe it fosters

motivation and connection to our great learning community. Payroll deduction makes it so

easy. And the contribution is handy at tax time.”

Thank you, Frank for your continued support and good luck to all our Payroll Champions

next month!

Photo: Professor, Frank Robbins,  past President Stephen Quinlan, award recipient Dionne Morrison, President David Agnew, and Professor Alfonsina Chang.  Dionne won the Stephen E. Quinlan Award. Professor Chang and
Professor Robbins nominated Dionne for this prestigious award. 

tags : campaign-for-students, payroll-champions

https://employees.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/Anonymous
https://www.senecacollege.ca/support/ways/payroll-giving.html
https://employees.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/frank-robbins

